Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee
Minutes of the Meeting held on Wednesday 20th September 2017
at the Fleckney Sports Centre.
     
166.  	Apologies: 
	Helen Morrison, Alan Birch, Richard Spencer, David Dowdell and Steve Bilbie
167 . 	Present:  
	Rosemary Bates, Jane Everitt, Jeff Smith, Steve Parker, John Flower, Andrew Willis, Charlie McKemey, Richard Mason and Colin Wilkinson. In the absence of the Chairman and Vice Chair Andrew Willis took the Chair.
168.  	Minutes:	
      	The minutes from the Meeting held on 16th August 2017 were approved.
169.	Matters Arising:
	162.  It was reported that no one had officially contacted land owners and it was agreed that letters would be sent to the owners of plots C and M.
170.	Draft Plan:
	Part of the draft plan had been previously circulated.  Colin said he would be writing the next couple of chapters and these would be circulated before the next meeting so any comments could be submitted to Colin a week before the meeting so they could be  ready for discussion at the next Steering Committee Meeting.
171.    HDC Local Plan:
	It was agreed that a letter from the Steering Committee would be sent to the Parish Council requesting that as part of its response to HDC it would state that Fleckney Neighbourhood Plan Steering Committee wish to work  constructively with HDC and was in the process of allocating sites of potential development and wanted to make sure that the allocated sites were made through the neighbourhood planning process rather than through the Local Plan.
172.	Site Assessment:	
	The Criteria/Site Assessment group had been meeting on Wednesday evenings and would continue to meet until all the assessments had been completed.  The Measurements had been done and Colin would make some revisions to the Assessment Sheet. It was hoped that the Site Assessment would be completed by 18th October.
	 173.	   Proposed Developments
.	It was confirmed that Persimmons had submitted an appeal for 290 dwellings and that there would be an enquiry in the new year.  Comments should be submitted by 24th October. 
	Gladman Lands had also submitted an interest to develop land within Saddington Parish behind the industrial estate.  The key issue of density was raised and joint discussions with Saddington Parish would continue regarding our objections to the development concentrating on points of joint interest and similarities on sites at the edge of the village.
174.     Project Plan:
	Colin agreed to prepare an update to be discussed at the next meeting.
	

	175.      Publicity
                          There was nothing for publication at the moment.
	176.	   Any Other Business
	There was no other business.

177.       Date of Next Meeting:
	 Full Steering Committee: 18th October 2017
	 Criteria Meeting:  27th September, 4th October, 11th October.
	
	The meeting closed at 8.25 pm
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